
The Nuclear Nightmare:
from Oppenheimer to Lakenheath

When USA tested the first nuclear 
weapon  in 1945, Oppenheimer 

feared they would lead to the end of 
the world. The Bulletin of the 

Atomic Scientist has  recently reset 
the minute hand on the Doomsday 

Clock at 90 seconds to midnight. 

Tom Unterrainer, Chair of CND, will speak at a joint 
meeting of Salisbury CND and Abingdon Peace Group 

on Tuesday 19th September 2023 at 8pm via Zoom

Tom (seen below protesting 
outside USAF Lakenheath in 
Suffolk) will share  CND’s 
outrage that US nukes are 
soon to be based there again, 
and discuss what we can all do 
about it. Please zoom in from 
wherever you live!

For the Zoom link, a copy of our newsletter or more details, 

please email: abingdonpeace@gmail.com
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